
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/25/2011 9:48:01 AM
To: 'matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov' (matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: should we be worried?

Uh, oh. That can't be good. What did you do to provoke them?

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

From: Deal, Matthew [mailto:matthew.deal@cpue.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 09:25 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: should we be worried?

So, I jump off the 38 Geary on my home after a long day and when I get to the door of my 
apartment the attached greeted me...
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